
                                                                                                                             

     

 

19th August 2018  

COMING EVENTS  
 Aug - Corps Kitchen Replacement 

 Aug 19 - Vocal Praise @ Carindale 2.30pm 

 Aug 26 - Songs of Praise @ BCT 2:30pm 

 Aug 27-30 - Divisional Women’s Camp 

 Sept 2  -  Father’s Day 

 Sept 7  -  Mission Fellowship 11.45am 

 Sept 9   - Concert with Blindside & BCT   

   Band 2:00 pm 

 

    

 

Thank you for praying for others. It is very 
much appreciated, valued and making a 
difference.  Why not send a note, text or 
make a quick phone call the next time you 
pray to let them know you are praying?                                                                     

Would you like prayer?                                                 

 Are things happening in your life or with 
those you care about? Would you like others 
to pray?   Write the details down on the 
Prayer Card and return to the Corps Officers 
or hand in as you leave. Prayer cards 
available in the pew or the foyer.   

Welcome to worship 
Today we celebrate our children. From the very 
youngest to those nearly to high school. We are  
so very thankful for the teams of dedicated 
leaders who each week provide this excellent 
ministry. They love, value and journey with each  
of the children. 

Our children learn to love and follow Jesus. 
Please remember to pray for these ministries  - 
Cradle Roll, Primary, mainly music, Kids 
Connection  & Junior Soldiers, and Factory Kids.                                                                     

 The kitchen renovation has commenced, 
please be mindful that the first area of the 
multi-purpose hall has our temporary kitchen 
and so parents please keep an eye on your 
children downstairs. 

 There will be very limited parking Monday to 
Friday downstairs, please phone the Office if 
you are wanting a park the day before, as the  
number of tradespeople  coming in have 
priority. 

YP Anniversary - Primary on Parade 

Sunday 19 August 2018 - 9.30am     



A camp for kids 5-7 October 2018                                                   
aged 7-12yrs & junior leaders aged 15-17 yrs                        

Registrations available now... 
Venue: Watson Park Convention Centre Dakabin 

 

Gathering for Worship 
Sunday @BCT 

 9:30am  Children: Primary & Kids Connection  

       Teens: Corps Cadets Life Group 

       Adults: Coffee & Chat 

Plus our Band and others conduct community  

engagement around Brisbane City & surrounds 

 9:45am  Prayer Meeting 

10:45am Worshipping God together 

 5:30pm  God’s Sports Arena [GSA] 

Thursday @ Streetlevel 
 6:00pm  Community dinner 

 7:00pm  Chapel Service 

In  the  EVENT of a FIRE  proceed to the CLOSEST EXIT  ASSEMBLE  across the road  from BCT in the 
forecourt of  180 Ann St  /   Do Not evacuate BCT Car Park  /  Do Not use the Lift. 

Brisbane City Parking                                        
Queens Plaza  $5.00                                   
[bring ticket to BCT for validation] 

Entry Edward St Height 2.2mtrs                                
King George Square  Entries  Roma & 
Adelaide Street  Hgt 1.93mtrs $5 Sundays              

Brisbane City Temple Corps                
167 Ann St Brisbane 4000                                                    
Majors Dean & Vicki Clarke                                 
P: 3221 3461  GPO Box 379 Brisbane 4001                                   
bctsalvos@gmail.com Find us on Facebook   
www.salvos.org.au/brisbanecitytemple  

 

For Your Comfort -  A parents room is on the left of the foyer and bathrooms are downstairs one level.                    

A lift is available for those not good  on stairs with access through the main worship hall.   

 

OVERSEAS SERVICE OPPORTUNITY                        
The Salvation Army is seeking a Salvationist as 
an Administrator for the Chikankata Health Ser-
vices in Zambia. For more information please con-

tact the Divisional Commander. 

KIDS CONNECT CAMP                                
is a sponsored Camp to give children a 
break from, often, stressful home           
situations as well as the opportunity to 
experience activities that many other  

children take for granted.  We hope to introduce 
these children to the freedom that Jesus brings. 
This camp is held in Brisbane from Sept 23-28 
and is open to 9-11 year olds.                              
For more information contact Major Vicki. 


